Megan Egbert

From: Richard S. Cody <RCody@sswbgg.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 2:47 PM

To: Meredith Badalucca

Cc: Megan Egbert

Subject: RE: 24SUB1 - 581 Route 163 2 Lot Subdivision

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Meredith
Some comments about the easement.

e | notice that some of the area of driveway exclusively serving lot 24-2 is within the easement area. I’'m not sure
it's meant to be maintained by lot 24.

e There doesn’t seem to be a way for the owner of lot 24-2 to force a repair because paragraph 6 say that
decisions are made by majority of the pro rata shares, which are controlled by lot 24.

e One will often see a provision for mediation in advance of a party seeking judicial relief.

e As for utilities, it's not clear that the easement allows for underground utilities.

e There should be some statement of what quality and surface the area should be kept in. It seems that it will be
paved at the outset.

e Paragraph 7 is limited to damage from construction. Usually, the provision is broader to include any damage
other than from ordinary wear and tear. Like, damage from farm equipment.

Let me know if you have any questions or comments..

Thanks.

Rich Cody

Suisman Shapiro
Attorneys At Law

P.O. Box 1591

New London, CT. 06320
(860) 442-4416 x2214
(860) 442-0495 fax
rcody@sswbgg.com

This transmittal may be a confidential attorney-client communication or may otherwise be privileged or confidential. If it is
not clear that you are the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this transmittal in error; any
review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this transmittal is strictly prohibited. If you suspect that you have received
this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone at 1-860-442-4416, or e-mail at
rcody@sswbgg.com and immediately delete this message and all its attachments.

From: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 12:22 PM



To: Richard S. Cody <RCody@sswhgg.com>
Cc: Megan Fgbert <megbert@montville-ct.org>
Subject: 245U8B1 - 581 Route 163 2 Lot Subdivision

Good afternoon Attorney Cody,

Could you please review the attached proposed driveway easement for subdivision application number 24SUB1. Thank
you.

Regards,

Meredith Badalncca, CZEQ
Assistant Planner

Town of Montvilie

310 Norwich New London Turnpike
Uncasville, CT 06382

860-848-6779



